
TERM 1 I WEDNESDAY 19
FEBRUARY 2020

2020 STUDENT RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS AND OTHER
INFORMATION
2020 Residential Address Collection and Other Information Collection.

This notice is in relation to the Commonwealth’s next collection of student residential addresses –
2020 Student Residential Address Collection and Other Information Collection – which is taking
place between Monday 17 February 2020 and Friday 13 March 2020.

The data collected in 2020 will be used in connection with the new the direct measure of income
(DMI) – the proposed new methodology being based on the median income of parents or
guardians of students at a non-government school, and is intended to replace the current socio-
economic status (SES) scores.  Group Office will extract the address data from Edumate and
upload that to the Commonwealth’s collection website.

Please click on the link for more detailed information.  

 For parents - 2020 collection notice.pdf

Mrs Rebecca Clarke
Business Manager 
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https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/data-collectionjpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/parents-2020-collection-noticepdf
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/sites/default/files/For parents - 2020 collection notice.pdf
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